
September 1, 2024 
Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

-------- FROM THE PASTOR -------- 
 

 

All are invited to join us at Mass this Monday 

as we celebrate a special Labor Day Mass.  I 
hope you have a safe and enjoyable holiday 

weekend.  Because of the holiday this 
Monday, the rectory office will be open on 

Tuesday and Wednesday. 
 

This Friday, September 6th, is First Friday and 
we will have Mass at 8:30am followed with 

Eucharist Adoration.  At 10am, we will have 
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament to end 

the period of Adoration.  We will continue to 
have Eucharistic Adoration every First Friday 

of the month after the 8:30am Mass during 

the months of September to June. 
 

Christa Scalise started this week as a new 
part-time rectory office staff member.  She 

will be working in the rectory office mostly on 
Fridays.  We welcome Christa to St. Paul’s. 

 

Fr. Dave 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Saturday Mass 5pm - Sunday Mass 9am 
Daily Mass Monday/Tuesday/Friday at 8:30am 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30pm - Sunday 8:30am 
 

-------- PARISH NEWS ------- 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 8/25 – 9/7 in loving memory of Sr. 
Alice Therese, Lorraine McNulty & Harry Moore by Hilary McNulty 
 

Special Appeal for the Homeless Ministry – The Homeless Ministry 

carried out by our Society of St Vincent de Paul has been experiencing record 
numbers of homeless this summer.  The extreme weather has added to their 

suffering.  We are in URGENT need of donations of items such as nutritional 
shakes, protein/granola bars, trail mix, travel size tissues and hand sanitizer.  
Any donation will be gratefully accepted and appreciated.  

 
Food Closet – Any monetary donations to assist with the purchasing of 

Bread/Milk/Eggs vouchers from the Sunset Market downtown will be 
deposited and remitted through our parish. Please make checks payable to: 

St Paul Parish.  There are Special Offering Envelopes on the windowsills. 
Please notate Food Closet. 
 

Don't forget to mark your calendars for our Parish Bazaar on 

Saturday November 2 and Sunday, November 3, 2024.  We still need a 
few crafters; we are in need of someone who can sew a straight line with 

their machine to make some 6"x 6" cloth bags. We will supply the material 
and filling.  If interested please call Rosina at 302-328-0364. 
 

Spaghetti Dinner at Dragon Run – Sunday, Sep 22, 2024 2pm -5pm  

Cost: $10 (adult) $5 (child under 12).  Please call to reserve tickets, 
ROSINA RANK (302) 328-0364, extra flyers in the Vestibule. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SPAGHETTI DINNER TICKET RESERVATION 
I will be able to help with the Spaghetti Dinner doing the following:   

_____ set up    _____clean up   _____ serving _____ make a dessert: 
________________________________________________ 

Please reserve tickets (payment enclosed) for the dinner in my name:  
(Tickets will be held at the door.)  

Name__________________________________________________ 
Phone#___________________  

Number of Tickets: Adults_____ Children_____ Amount Enclosed_______  
(PLEASE DROP IN THE OFFETORY COLLECTION.)  
For more info call:  Rosina (302) 328-0364  

 

St. Paul Parish 
Delaware City 

209 Washington St. 
PO Box 544 

Delaware City, DE 
19706-0544 

302.834.4321 
stpauldc.org 
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Pastor 
Fr. David Driesch, O.Praem. 

Deacon 
Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr. 

Rectory Office Staff 
Mrs. Linda Michel 

Christa Scalise 
 

Office open Monday & Tuesday 
9am – 2pm 

 

 

 
 
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday Aug 31 - 5:00pm 
Raymond E. Grygo 

Sunday Sep 1 - 9:00am 
Mass for the People 

Monday Sep 2 - 8:30am 
Helen Brannon 

Tuesday Sep 3 - 8:30am 
VIV Claire Sneeringer 

Friday Sep 6 - 8:30am 
Bernadette Piekarski 

Saturday Sep 7 - 5:00pm 
Pat DiAntonio 

Sunday Sep 8 - 9:00am 
Mass for the People 

 
 


